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Orama News 

Term 4, Week 10 Monday December 16th, 2019 
 

End-of-Year Events 

We are looking forward to celebrating our 
students’ results and development at our annual 
Presentation on Tuesday 17th December at 5pm.  
Please bring along a plate of finger food to share 
afterwards. 
 
Library Stocktake 
Robyn has been working hard at completing a 
stocktake of our school library. Unfortunately 
there is a substantial number of books missing. 
Please have a look under beds, in cupboards or 
anywhere else odd socks live.  Lost and non-
returned books will need to be paid for. 

Kids Helpline 
Last week year 6 students were given the 
opportunity to participate in an online session 
with Kids Helpline. The session, on high school 

transition, was 
another chance 
for the 
students to 
discuss 
academic and 
social 
strategies as 
they transition 
to high school.  

 

Music Tuition in 2020 
Orama Public School is proud of its association 
with the Bellingen Youth Orchestra. The 
Orchestra has offered two of its alumni to us as 
music tutors for 2020. They can offer violin, brass, 
clarinet and saxophone. If you are interested 
please contact the school. 
 
As we move into the holiday period, the staff 
wish you, your families and friends all the very 
best. We look forward to welcoming you back in 
2020.  
To those families who have completed their 
association with our wonderful school we thank 
you for your support. You will always be 
considered a part of the Orama Public School 
family.  
 
All the best,  
 

 
Katharine Sutherland, Principal  
 

 
 
 

 

Orama Public School students are proud of their success and growth. 

Library borrowing has 

finished for the year and 

stocktaking has begun. 

Please return all books to 

avoid payment requests. 
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                 Monday December 16th, 2019 Term 4 – Week 10 

Share our Space 
The school is again participating in the Share our 
Space initiative. This means that you, your family 
and the community are welcome to use the 
school playground over the holiday period. 
Perfect when you have visitors! There will be 
roving security personnel visiting the school but if 
you do witness any security issues please call the 
24-hour NSW Schools Security Hotline on 1300 
880 021. 

 
 
WHAT’S ON @ ORAMA PUBLIC SCHOOL  
TERM 4, 2019 – WEEKLY CALENDAR 

 

TERM 1, 2020- WEEKLY CALENDAR 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Week 8, Term 4 Achievement Awards  
LS2 Achievement Award: Mitchel and Makayla 
for using initiative during the science project 
when working collaboratively with others.  
Lexia Award: Sam, Kye, Tye, Dylan 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Week 10  

Tue 17th Dec Presentation Evening 5pm 

Wed 18th Dec Students’ Last Day of term 4 

Week 1  

Wed 29th Jan Students Return for 2020 

Week 2  

Tue 4th Feb Canteen- Volunteer please 

Week 4  

Tue 18th Feb Canteen- Volunteer please 

Presentation Evening 

5pm 

Tuesday December 17th 
Bring a plate of finger-food to 

share 

Opening our 2019 Time 

Capsules 


